

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT

DATE: JULY 23, 2020

TO: MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION

FROM: JIM JORDAN, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY & EMERGENCY

PREPAREDNESS

DEBBIE LARSON, PUBLIC SAFETY COORDINATOR

SUBJECT: CERP ACTIVITY REPORT

JULY 27, 2020

DATE:

MEETING

CALABASAS EMERGENCY RESPONSE PROGRAM (CERP) ACTIVITY REPORT

Ham Radio Licensing Class

Norm and Naomi Goodkin are continuing to offer ham radio classes to the public. The most recent online class was January 19, 2020 with 100% pass rate for all 26 students.

The April class was cancelled due to COVID 19. Since the July 19th class was successful, they will offer another one in October. The in-person classes will not be possible until at least January 2021 due to the closure of the Community Center.

For more information or registration, please contact Norm Goodkin at 818.222.7893 or HamClass@Goodkin.net or http://HamClass.goodkin.net

CERP Radio Net & Other Activities

The regularly scheduled radio net is running smoothly on Wednesday's at 8:00 am. Ham's from Topanga and Hidden Hills continue to join in as guests.

We have scheduled the next Flu Clinic on October 10, 2020 in Founders Hall using proper COVID-19 guidelines. Participants will need to schedule an appointment online. We also plan to have a limited number of the senior booster vaccines available.

CERT training began on January 28, 2020. Captain Harper taught the classes on Tuesday evenings 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm in Founders Hall. We had almost completed the entire class, but we had to cancel the drill and graduation due to the pandemic.